Office of the Dean



The John H. Lounsbury School of Education
College of Arts and Sciences
Campus Box 70
Milledgeville, Georgia 31061-0490
Phone (478) 445-4546
Fax (478) 445-6582

To:

CAPC

From:

Linda Irwin-DeVitis

Date:

October 22, 2007

Re:

Proposed Graduate Program

Education Specialist - Special Education

This memorandum is to request approval for the School of Education's new degree program, Ed.S. in Special Education. The letter of intent was approved both on campus and by the Board of Regents in 2005. Attached you will find the curriculum cover sheet and the completed program proposal. The complete proposal was approved by the Graduate Committee in the School of Education, the School of Education faculty, and the Educator Preparation Council.

Dr. Craig Smith and I will be happy to answer any questions you have when this is considered. Thanks for your consideration.

cc: Anne Gormly Carol Bader Craig Smith